REGULAR MEETING

The Hope City Council met on Tuesday April 11, 2017 at 7:00 AM. Present were Mayor Pat Brown and Council members Darci McCullough, Ian Beaton, Perry Brown, Tim Johnson. Also present were Deb J., Marvin S.

It was moved by McCullough and seconded by Johnson to approve the minutes of the last regular meeting. Motion carried.

Motion by Beaton and seconded by McCullough to approve sponsorship for Block grants that the Housing Authority is applying for.

It was moved by Johnson and seconded by Beaton to approve purchase of a mower for the Golf course.

It was moved by Perry brown and seconded by Beaton to trade in the city mower for a new one.

It was moved by Johnson and seconded by Perry brown to pay $\frac{1}{2}$ of the damaged garage door and the county pay the other $\frac{1}{2}$.

It was moved by Beaton and seconded by McCullough to repair the camera at the Sportsman club that is no longer working.

ND DOT grant was discussed.

Nodak Cooperative election was discussed

Recycling questionnaire was discussed. May 1^{st} is the deadline to return them. Clean up week was discussed and will be on May $1st-8^{th}$.

The dump was discussed and Marv is in the process of reorganizing.

A Complaint of a dog and leash law. Motion by McCullough and seconded by Perry Brown to approve Letter to be sent to owner.

It was moved by McCullough and seconded by Beaton to pay bills and adjourn the meeting. Motion carried.

Charles Yanez, Auditor	
	Pat Brown, Mayor